

3211 Providence Drive Anchorage, Alaska 99508-4614 T 907.786.1994

www.uaa.alaska.edu/governance/facultysenate

Го:	Provos	t and	Exec	cutive	Vice	Chancellor,	Sam	Gingerich
			rest out tree		200			

University of Alaska Anchorage

Fr: Monique Marron,

UAA Governance Office

Re: Memo on Cross-Listed Courses

On November 4, 2016 the Faculty Senate approved the attached memo on cross-listed courses, brought forth by the Graduate Academic Board (GAB) and Undergraduate Academic Board (UAB).

Please see the enclosed documents for more information.

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.

Provost				
☑ Approved ☐ Disapproved				
Comments:				
Que Til	mah \$5 1.17			
Sam Gingerich, Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor	Date			
Chancellor ☐ Approved ☐ Disapproved Comments:				
T Can	16 mm 2017			
Tom Case, Chancellor	Date			

To: Sam Gingerich, Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor

From: Graduate Academic Board and Undergraduate Academic Board of the Faculty Senate

28 October 2016

Re: Cross-listed courses

Dear Provost Gingerich:

It has come to the Graduate Academic Board's and Undergraduate Academic Board's attention that students signing up for one offering of a cross-listed course may be charged differing tuition or super-tuition and differing course fees. The tuition and fees differ based on the prefix of the section in which they enroll. This is due to unequal fees and tuitions across colleges and programs. We find this to be unfair to students enrolled in these cross-listed courses. Students have contacted their instructors and the Registrar's Office when, partway through the semester, students in the more expensive prefix discovered this and asked to transfer to the cheaper prefix.

It is unclear to us as to who within the university would have the authority or responsibility to resolve this issue. We would appreciate any input you might provide as to how this problem might be resolved.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Control of Paris

Sincerely,

Anthony Paris, on behalf of the Graduate Academic Board (28 Oct 2016 GAB meeting, motion to approve this memo, second, and vote unanimous in favor)

ajparis@alaska.edu

907-786-1912

Carrie King, on behalf of the Undergraduate Academic Board (28 Oct 2016 UAB meeting, motion to approve this memo, second, and vote unanimous in favor) ajparis@alaska.edu

907-786-6597